Notice of Intent to Award Bid

DATE POSTED:  April 19, 2022

FROM: Mandy C. Hall, Director of Businew

SUBJECT: Behind the Wheel & In-Class Driver Training Services Bid Results

Proposals for Behind the Wheel & In-Class Driver Training Services were received from
one (1) company by the proposal due date of 3/18/22 at 2:00 pm in response to an RFP
(Request for Proposals). The vendor who submitted a proposal is Brambleton Driving
School.

Following a discussion with the proposer, the evaluation committee has recommended
that we move forward with a contract with Brambleton Driving School of Salem, VA.

Salem City Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs or
activities.



